
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Northwestern Middle School 

Welcome Back to Team Falcon 

August 2019 

Dear Students and Parents, 

We hope this letter finds you enjoying your summer. It is a wonderful opportunity for students 

to pursue other activities and interests without the rigors of schoolwork.  

Your team teachers for the upcoming school year are: Mrs. Ashe (reading), Mrs. Beauchene 

(science), Mrs. Hinman (social studies), Ms. Brody (English),  Mrs. Swanson (educational 

assistant), and Mrs. Wilcox (math).  A new school counselor and new special education 

teacher will be joining us in the fall. 

We look forward to working with each one of our students again this year.  We have a lot of 

exciting activities planned including a trip to Boston.  Please remember your final payment is 

due by September 6th, 2019. As educators, we receive enormous satisfaction from being 

able to play a role in the academic and personal growth of our students. We are pleased you 

are part of our team for two years. 

Enjoy the remaining days of your vacation; we look forward to seeing you again in August! 

Sincerely, 

Team Falcon 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  
  
  

 
 

 
 

 

Team Falcon School Supplies 2019-2020 

1. Box of tissues for homeroom (the school does not provide any tissues) 
2. Pens (blue or black ink), pencils (they will need a pencil in math every day) 
3. Crayons and colored pencils 
4. 6 inch ruler for math 
5. Zipper pouch for math/science notebook to keep calculator and ruler in 
6. A 3-inch binder to be shared between math and science 
7. One 1-inch binder (for Ms. Brody’s English only) with one (1) single subject 

notebook that can clip into it and 5-tab dividers 
8. 1 package of post-it notes for Ms. Brody’s English (to leave in the classroom at 

the beginning of the year) 
9. 2 graph paper composition books for math 
10. 3 composition books for reading (you may continue using them from 7th grade) 
11. For social studies students will need 1 large binder with 1 single subject notebook 

that can clip into it. You can use the same notebook as last year if it is in good 
condition. 

12. Earbuds/headphones that can be left here at school 
13. Graphing calculator (see math calculator letter) 

Optional (but highly recommended): 

 Highlighters 
 Pencil pouch that can be clipped into binder for writing utensils 
 Erasers or eraser caps 

*We do not recommend the use of accordion files. 


